
Subject: Online Bill Pay (example via ACH) 
Website: www.normanwindowcoverings.com or www.normanshutters.com  
 
 
How to Enroll for 
Online Bill Pay 
 
Click on Account and 
select “Enroll for Online 
Bill Pay.” 
 

 

 
 
Indicate which Login 
ID(s) you would like to 
give Online Bill Pay 
access to by clicking on 
“Yes.” 
 
To continue with 
enrollment, click on 
“Submit.” 
 
 

  

 



 
Once “Submit” has been 
clicked, you must read 
the Online Bill Pay 
Acknowledgement and 
authorize Online Bill Pay 
access by clicking on 
“Yes, I authorize # 
person(s).” 

 

 
 
If successful, you will 
see the following 
confirmation page.  
 
You will be given access 
to Online Bill Pay within 
24-48 hours. 

 

 
 
How to Make a 
Payment  
 
Once given access to 
Online Bill Pay, click on 
“Account” and select 
“Online Bill Pay.” 

 

 



 
Next, select which 
order(s) you would like 
to search for: 
 
     - Invoices 
     - Ship/Production      
       Hold 

- All orders 
- Single WO# 

 
Then, click on “Search.” 

 

 
 

 
You must then select all 
the orders that you wish 
to pay for.  
 
In addition, select a 
payment amount. If you 
choose “Other Amount,” 
you must enter the 
payment amount in the 
space provided. 
 
Then, click “Continue.” 

 

 
 
Once you have reviewed 
the order(s) being paid 
for, select a payment 
method. 
 
 

 

 



 
Note: To add a new 
account, you must 
select “Add an Account” 
and enter the account 
information. 
 
Once complete, click 
“Save.” 
 

 

 
 
Select the account you 
would like to use and 
click “I Agree & 
Continue.” 

 

 



 
Finally, review the order 
and all payment details. 
 
If everything is correct, 
click “Confirm Payment” 
to complete the 
transaction. 
 
 

 

 

 
The last screen will 
indicate whether or not 
the payment was 
successful.   

 

 

 


